
7:23 AM, 2025-06-19

MUNICIPALITY OF BAYHAM
TEMPORARY

ROAD CLOSURE
Elliot Road 

From Green Line to Talbot Line - Highway 3

Effective: 8:00 AM, June 19, 2025

Estimated Re-opening: 4:00 PM, June 19, 2025

Road will not be passable for Emergency Vehicles

Reason:     Road Closed,
Elliot Road between 11991 and 11971
Access to 11991 will be from the North Green Line
Access to 11971 will be from the South Talbot Line (HWY 3) 
Culvert Replacement 8 am- 4pm 
Road will not be passable to all vehicles during the this time frame.
Buses will be able to pass through during bus time.

For further information, contact:
Municipality of Bayham
56169 Heritage Line, PO Box 160
Straffordville ON N0J 1Y0
T:  519-866-5521 
F: 519-866-3884
E: publicworks@bayham.on.ca
www.bayham.on.ca 

mailto:publicworks@bayham.on.ca
http://www.bayham.on.ca/

